
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday, 26 April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Further to my letter of last Friday, the next proposed day of strike action by teaching staff is next Tuesday, 

2nd May.   

I have now completed a risk assessment based on the information I have about staff attendance on that day.  

The outcome of that assessment is that the  school will be closed to all children next Tuesday, 2nd May as 

well as tomorrow. This includes all before, and after, school clubs on these days.   

I acknowledge that this will be an inconvenience for many of you. We will look forward to welcoming all 

children back into school on Wedensday, 3rd May.    

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 

 


